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Raszka Shelley

From: MrPharaoh4 . <alciccarelli@gmail.com>

Sent: Monday, April 13, 2015 7:41 PM

To: Raszka Shelley

Subject: Fwd: HB 3515

Follow Up Flag: Follow up

Flag Status: Flagged

 
---------- Forwarded message ---------- 
From: alessandro ciccarelli <alciccarelli@gmail.com> 
Date: Mon, Apr 13, 2015 at 10:38 PM 
Subject: HB 3515 
To: shelley.raszka@state.or.us 
 
 
Dear Ms. Raska, 
 
My name is Alessandro Ciccarelli and I writing from Connecticut to express concern over a new bill HB 3515 
regarding the future of Oregon’s wolves. I hope that the House Agriculture and Natural Resource Committee 
will oppose the bill and introduce measures to protect the state’s natural heritage including wolves. We have a 
responsibility whether in Oregon or in my home state of Connecticut to be stewards of nature’s wonders for 
future generations. 
 
Thank you for your time and consideration in reading my email. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Alessandro William Ciccarelli 
38 Candy Lane 
Bristol, CT 06010 
 


